
Dear residents of Heythuysen,
The Heythuysen Charity Foundation would like to bring the annual joint collection to yourattention. This will take place from Monday 7 April to Friday 11 April 2025. On the back ofthis letter you will find the subscription list with the 16 funds. You can indicate which goalyou want to support with what amount. We request that you put the total amount with thesubscription list in the enclosed envelope that the collector will collect from you.In this case, please make sure that the envelope is properly closed and ready. Thank you inadvance.
You can also choose to use the QR code printed on this letter and on the collection box. Theamount to be donated is set to € 10 by default. You can easily adjust this amount if desired.In this case, the amount is for all funds together. When using the QR code, the subscriptionform does not have to be submitted. Please put the Charity logo on your front door, so thecollector doesn't have to ring your doorbell.
Kind regards and thank you for your donation in 2025.

We would like to thank the following companies for their financial support for theWEEK OF CHARITIES:Gielen, HUBO, Lemmen, Meuter, Capelli and Stormsas well as Op 't Hof for the window poster


